June 2016 Bragg School

Dear Students and Parents,

Keep sharpening your keyboarding skills over the summer! Even 15 minutes a few times a week is helpful to continue learning the technique. It's about accuracy first, then speed. Here's the login information. Keep it handy near your home computer or laptop. You can also use an ipad to practice, although there is no app for this website.

Please note that EDU Typing is changing their appearance. Students will have a new log in come September 2016. But for the summer, they can log on to the website, head to Student Login in the top right corner, and then choose "Log in to the classic version" to continue their progress from this year.

## **Student Login**

**ID: Chester** 

Username: First half of email, everything

before the @ symbol

(for example - 21mroskie)

Password: Bulldogs



Enjoy the summer!

~ Mrs. Milli Roskie
Technology Teacher & Instructional Coach
millicent.roskie@chester-nj.org